
Public Notice:
The Clayton County Board of Supervisors will conduct a public hearing on 

Wednesday, January 10, 2007, and Monday, January 15, 2007, beginning at 11:00 AM in
their office.  The purpose of the public hearing is to hear comments regarding a proposed 
amendment to ordinance # 2-1994 that repeals a local option sales & services tax at a rate
of 1% in the City of Littleport effective February 1, 2007. This amendment to the 
ordinance is necessary because the City of Littleport is unincorporated. 

Summary:  An amendment to ordinance #2-1994 repealing a local option sales 
and services tax on applicable  transactions within the City of Littleport in the County of 
Clayton, State of Iowa.  This amendment  would become effective on February 1, 2007. 

A public inspection copy of the amendment to ordinance #2-1994 is available at 
the Clayton County Auditor’s Office, Courthouse, Elkader.
Dated:  January 3, 2007
Dennis Freitag
Clayton County Auditor


